KALISPELL-KERR TRANSMISSION LINE REBUILD PROJECT

“I’d like to tell you...”

Please have your studies look at:

| need more information about:

| have these other comments:

Name/Address:

You may also post your comments at www.bpa.gov/comment;
You may also call BPA at 1-800-622-4519, or FAX your comments to 503-230-4019.
Please mention “Kalispell-Kerr Rebuild” in your correspondence.

The comment period ends June 28, 2013.
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